
EMF Social Media Statement:

September 12, 2025

Hello, this is Bryan Peterson, President of the Evangelistic Missionary Fellowship. The EMF is the 
covering and accountability organization for Calvary’s Northern Lights Mission. Calvary’s Northern 
Lights Mission operates KJNP Radio in North Pole, Alaska. 

Recently there has been a social media posting regarding the Board and operation of Calvary’s 
Northern Lights Mission. The following is a statement from the executive board of the EMF. 

First, and foremost, the Social Media (Facebook) page where the posting was made is not administrated
by Calvary’s Northern Lights Mission, Evangelistic Alaska Missionary Fellowship, or KJNP Radio. 

Second, these accusations have been made in the past and the Evangelistic Missionary Fellowship has 
fully investigated them and determined that they are false and do not truthfully represent the board 
meetings, actions, or character of the board of Calvary's Northern Lights Mission. 

As an oversight organization, the EMF Board of Directors is fully aware of any board and bylaw 
changes by Calvary’s Northern Lights Mission, and we reiterate that the information presented in the 
posting is not correct. Any and all actions taken have been in accordance with the bylaws, and with the 
full knowledge and approval of the EMF Board of Directors. Thank you for your time. 


